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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:   December 11, 2024 

TO:   Charity Gaming Qualified Organizations, Manufacturers, and Distributors 

FROM:   Indiana Gaming Commission (“Commission”) 

SUBJECT: Licensed Supply Determination for Certain Bingo Supplies 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Effective immediately, bingo roll cages and solid bingo balls used with roll cages are no longer 

considered to be licensed supply pursuant to Ind. Code 4-32.3-2-22 and 68 IAC 21-8-14. 

 

All other types of equipment used to determine the play spots or winners of a bingo game, 

including but not limited to blowers, hollow balls used with blowers, and electronic devices or 

systems, continue to be considered licensed supply and must be purchased from an appropriately 

licensed entity. 

 

The Indiana Gaming Commission reserves the right to inspect and deny use of any bingo roll cages 

and solid bingo balls that may impact the integrity of the activity.  Additionally, the IGC also 

reserves the right to reclassify bingo roll cages and solid bingo balls at any time. 


